Breaking down barriers: Making work pay for families of disabled children

Author: Council for Disable Children

Source: Family Fund **Format:** Report

Publication Date: 4 Jul 2011

AVAILABILITY Report in pdf [2]

Excerpts:

The Every Disabled Child Matters campaign (EDCM) and the Family Fund have today (4th July) launched 'Breaking down barriers: making work pay for families with disabled children'. This report sets out the findings of a survey of families with disabled children who receive grant help from the Family Fund on the barriers they face entering and remaining in employment.

The survey indicates that limited support in meeting the high costs of childcare, and a lack of suitable provision, means that parents of disabled children cannot afford to return to work. Only 24% of survey respondents currently access childcare, and 66% of respondents stated that they pay more for childcare for their disabled child than for their non-disabled child. One parent summed this up, saying: 'I could not afford to go back to work full time as both my children have disabilities and would need separate childcare... the cost would make working a pointless exercise'.

Region: Europe [3]
Tags: special needs [4]

Source URL (modified on 27 Jan 2022): https://childcarecanada.org/documents/research-policy-practice/11/07/breaking-down-barriers-making-work-pay-families-disabled

Links

 $[1] \ https://childcarecanada.org/documents/research-policy-practice/11/07/breaking-down-barriers-making-work-pay-families-disabled [2] \ https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/sites/default/files/field/attachemnt/breakingdownbarriers.pdf [3]$

 $https://childcarecanada.org/category/region/europe~\cite{A}~https://childcarecanada.org/category/tags/special-needs$

1